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From: London, Sarah [Sarah.London@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2016 9:51 AM 

To: London, Sarah 

Subject: Executive Order signed 

Attachments: EO 05-16 Climate Change Considerations in State Procurements.pdf 

 

 
Yesterday the Governor signed the attached Executive Order regarding Climate Change Considerations 
in State Procurements. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Sarah London 
Counsel to the Governor 
802-828-3333 
sarah.london@vermont.gov 
 
 
 






